

Committee Meeting Minutes Monday 15th April 2024

Agenda	Description	Action
1	<p><u>Present & Apologies</u></p> <p>Alan, Bren, Harold, Louise, Perry (joined the meeting at 12.25)</p>	
2	<p><u>Actions from last meeting</u></p> <p>Tyler Hill Teams match request: Perry. Done Bridgemate symbols – change to initial letters: Alan. Done Publicity needs good photos of people enjoying themselves playing bridge: Alan. A suggestion from County that a “celebrity” comes to do a seminar, approx £50 per head: No interest so idea dropped. Temperature in the room: Perry. Done</p>	Alan
3	<p><u>Bank Account</u></p> <p>Current balance £989.</p> <p>SumUp – Bren shared her actions so far re SumUp request for information and all is in hand.</p> <p>Insurance document – Will be added to our website</p>	Alan
4	<p><u>Venue & Play</u></p> <p>CCA or MGBC?</p> <p>Committee decision after discussion to move. Perry to book it from 13th May and advise relevant bodies.</p> <p>Give notice to MGBC - Perry.</p> <p>Rob (caretaker) very helpful. Connie has now left but Susie has taken over and is also helpful.</p> <p>Leave MGBC after bridge on 6th May, and ask if we can use the cupboard at CCA from 6th or 7th May</p> <p>September Festival of Bridge</p> <p>Louise has had no contact yet.</p> <p>Worcestershire have a plan showing who is doing what and how much they expect to raise etc. Suggested that table money plus donations on a dedicated Monday that week go to Cancer Research. Cafe bridge still under discussion. If county lead it we will support it. Might do something at CCA cafe or small meeting room.</p>	<p>Perry</p> <p>Perry</p> <p>Perry</p>

<u>5</u>	<u>TD/Scorer rota</u> Up to date	
<u>6</u>	<u>Membership</u> Club records, Bridgewebs, EBU Score, Treasurer all appear to be up to date.	
	<u>AOB</u> Safeguarding video sent to Harold should go to all committee members. County are looking for new committee members – no interest here Next meeting – Monday 13 th May 2024 in the CCA cafe at 12.00.	Harold Perry